NORRIS SCHOOL DISTRICT BREAKFAST AND LUNCH INFORMATION
FOR 2022-23

Norris School District has been approved to offer Free Breakfast and
Lunch to all students.

Who can get free meals?

Any student enrolled with the Norris School District

When does this start?

Free breakfast and lunch is available every school day beginning on the first day of
school, Wednesday, August 17, 2022.

Where are the free meals available?

Breakfast will be available from 8:00 a.m. to 8:10 a.m. daily in the cafeteria. Lunch will be
served in the cafeteria to your student at their designated lunchtime.

Do we need complete Free and Reduced Applications?

No, but doing so may help your family qualify for additional rounds of Pandemic-EBT
cards or may help reduce your student’s registration fees for other programs.

SPECIAL Meal Accommodations Meal Substitutions will be made for children with a disability that
restricts their diets when supported by a written medical statement from a "state licensed" health
care professional. We do not make accommodations based on personal preferences or religious
convictions Please contact Nutrition Services at 387-7000.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

If you are not receiving email notifications or have further questions, please contact the District Office at 387-7000.




